
Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat
Friday, May 3, to Sunday, May 5, 2024

If you are suffering from 
grief after having had 

an abortion, remember 
that God always offers 
forgiveness. Nothing is 
unforgivable and the 
Church is the hospital of 
healing. Just as the father 
ran to the prodigal son 

when he came home, so too is God waiting with open arms to 
receive you back home!

Rachel’s Vineyard weekend retreats offer a beautiful opportunity 
for healing to any woman or man who has struggled with the 
emotional or spiritual pain of an abortion. The retreat is a 
chance to get away from the daily pressure of work and family, 
to focus on a painful time in life, and to begin healing through a 
supportive and non-judgmental process. 

The weekend will help your soul find a voice and transform the 
pain of the past into love and hope.

The next Rachel’s Vineyard retreat will 
be held locally from Friday, May 3, to 
Sunday, May 5. For more details or to 
register, please scan the QR code or 

visit qrco.de/RVMay2023


